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15 October 2019 
 
 
CARDS & CALENDARS - online orders now open! 
 
Hello parents and caregivers, 
 
Edendale students created gorgeous artwork last term, and it is now ready to be turned into the following 
mementos or gifts that you can purchase: ​calendars; packs of greeting cards; diaries; mouse pads; ​and 
sketch pads. 
 

   
Above​: Examples of art from our 5 and 6 year old students. 
 
 
HOW TO ORDER & PAY 
 
A4 slips of paper with a unique ​code​ for your child(ren) are being sent home today.  
 
We are doing the online ordering process again this year as it was a success from 2018. 
 
Here’s how you can place an order: 
 

1. Visit this website: ​https://www.kidsartworks.com/ 
2. Type in the ​entrance code ​from the slip to view your child’s art 
3. Select what to order, and pay by direct credit or credit card.  

 
[see next page...] 
 
 

https://www.kidsartworks.com/
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UPLOAD A PHOTO OF YOUR CHOICE! 
 
Once logged in, you’ll also see the option of uploading a photo of your choice - further personalising the 
cards, calendars etc. 
 

 
 
 
 
CAN’T FIND ‘ENTRANCE CODE’? 
 
If you cannot find the slip of paper with the unique entrance code on it, please email us at 
pta@edendale.school.nz,​ and let us know your child’s name and classroom number -- we will email you 
the code.  
 
 
CLOSING DATE​: ​23 OCTOBER (extended) 
 
Online orders will close at ​9pm, Wednesday 23 October​ ​- so get in quick. This is a great opportunity to 
snap up some cool presents for friends and family as we move into Christmas.  
 
Orders will arrive between 1 and 3 weeks after the closing date. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Friends of Edendale (PTA) 


